
From: Stevens, Brian 
Sent: 8/9/2013 3:10:44 PM 
To: Dietz, Sidney (/0=PG&E/OU=Corporate/cn=Recipients/cn=SBD4) 
Cc: Goldthrite, Cody (codv.goldthrite@cpuc.ca.gov); Audrey Lee 

Redacted 

Bee: 
Subject: RE: Energy-efficiency incentive PD? 

Absolutely. Feel welcome to coordinate with Cody. Thanks. 

Sent from my iPad 

On Aug 9, 2013, at 2:56 PM, "Dietz, Sidney" <SBD4@pge.com> wrote: 

Brian -

I didn't realize you were on this. I'm Sid, and I'm PG&E's Regulatory Relations person 
who works on customer-side issues. 

Would you be willing to meet with us on this? 

Thanks! 

yours, 

sid 

From: Lee, Audrey fmailto:audrev.lee@cpuc.ca.qov1 
Sent: Friday, August 09, 2013 2:53 PM 
To: Dietz, Sidney; Stevens, Brian 

mailto:codv.goldthrite@cpuc.ca.gov
mailto:SBD4@pge.com


Subject: RE: Energy-efficiency incentive PD? 

Sid, 

Brian covers ee and will be much better informed than me. 

Thanks, 

Audrey 

Original message 
From: "Dietz, Sidney" <SBD4@,pge.com> 
Date: 08/09/2013 2:21 PM (GMT-08:00) 
To: "Lee, Audrey" <audrey.lee@cpucxa.gov> 
Subject: Energy-efficiency incentive PD? 

Audrey -

Would you be willing to meet with PG&E on the EE incentives PD? If so, I'll 
have Sally work with Cody. 

Thanks! 

yours, 

sid 

SB GT&S 0657735 

mailto:audrey.lee@cpucxa.gov
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